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Comments: Hello,

 

I did try to review the letters that were attached and view the maps, but it seems as though they are very generic

or wouldn't load. I'm unsure based off the information that is presented as to what is being changed. With that in

mind, I oppose any changes until the public can be fully informed about the projected changes. I would like the

comment period to be extended for an additional 30 days after true and honest information can be accessed by

the public. In other words, I would like to have updated maps and publications that are understandable, that the

public can access, and then allow the public a time to read and review before commenting. 

I also am unsure of the reasons behind the changes. We already have maps, explanations, and rules that govern

this area very well. I propose leaving it as is it expanding the areas that over the snow vehicles can recreate.

I am unsure if this is trying to limit snowmobilers accessing national forest, but I would like to see more support

for those of us who choose to pay for permits to ride these areas. 

 


